
Dear Parents,  
 
With flu season at its peak, we would like to share with you the steps Cameron Public Schools is taking to 
keep germs at bay and protect our students and staff. Cameron Public Schools has recently invested in 
the Clorox® Total 360® System, an innovative new cleaning disinfection system, in an effort to proactively 
protect students from illness-causing germs and viruses, like the flu and norovirus.   
 
These illness-causing viruses and bacteria, among others, can survive on surfaces for months, making 
cleaning and disinfecting our surfaces an important first line of defense. The Clorox® Total 360® System, 
being used by our trained facilities staff during the evenings, uses a patented electrostatic delivery system 
that quickly and easily provides superior surface coverage of trusted Clorox Professional disinfecting and 
sanitizing solutions. Our staff has implemented the Clorox® Total 360® System during evening cleaning 
and focuses on hot spot for germ surfaces, such as desks, door handles, athletic areas such as locker 
rooms and restrooms and door handles.  
 
The system works by charging and atomizing the Clorox® disinfecting or sanitizing solution, delivering a 
powerful flow of charged cleaning particles that are attracted to surfaces with a force stronger than 
gravity. This allows the disinfecting or sanitizing product to reach and consistently coat surfaces, including 
the sides, underside and backside of surfaces which are often germ hotspots and can often be missed 
where conventional trigger sprays.  
 
We at Cameron Public Schools take our student and faculty’s health seriously and are dedicated to 
ensuring all our students have uninterrupted access to their education.  
 
While the implementation of the Clorox® Total 360® System will not prevent an outbreak as there are no 
guarantees, we proactively invested in this system that we believe will play a key role in keeping our 
students happy, healthy and most importantly, in school learning. 
 
A reminder to parents, for the latest on how to protect your child from the flu and protocols for keeping 
children home when sick and not send to school, please read these tips from the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC). 
 
Please feel free to contact the school with any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/flu/pdf/freeresources/updated/fluguideforparents.pdf

